
   

NOEL CURRER-BRIGGS - A SUPPLEMENT TO HIS LATEST BOOK 

 

As a result of new evidence since the publication of his The Shroud and the Grail, Noel 

Currer-Briggs has written a form of supplement. Because of the length of this, and the 

difficulty of condensing such detailed information, this is published with this Newsletter as 

the Society's first monograph. For economic reasons this has been reproduced in a small print 

size, but if members can bear with this, then the opportunity is presented for further longer 

contributions of this kind. 

 

 


